
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pomfret Auditors’ Public Meeting 
January 31, 2022 

 
Auditors present: Nancy Matthews, Regina Lawrence, Benjamin Brickner 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:45 AM. The meeting was held at the Pomfret Town Offices as 
stipulated by the posted Warning at the following locations: Pomfret Town Office, North Pomfret 
Post Office, and Teago Store.  Public participation was also available by Zoom. 
 
During the meeting on January 31, 2022, the Pomfret Town Auditors discussed and agreed to 
formally adopt the Statement of Accounts to appear in the FY2021 Pomfret Town Report.  The 
motion was made by Nancy Matthews and the vote was unanimous. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 AM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy Matthews 
Regina Lawrence 
Benjamin Brickner 


